
Spring 2, 
2019
Dear Parents and Carers,

Science Fairs
We are once again holding our Science Fairs next week.  The theme of our
Science Fairs will be ‘The Human Body’ and we hope you come along and 
share in your child’s learning.

The Key Stage 1 Science Fair will take place on Tuesday, February 5th 
straight after school. 

The Key Stage 2 Science Fair will take place on Thursday, February 7th 
straight after school.

Please remember, you will need to collect your child from the 
Sports Hall even if you are not staying for the fair.

We will once again be holding our Science Competition, However, this 
year it will be an      ‘In-Fair’ competition. 

This will be a challenge for you and your child to be working as a team, 
going head to head with other teams. 

This will be fun, exciting, and against the clock! 

So if you think you can be the Pilsley Champs, then come and have a go!

The winners of the competition will be the team that can place the organs
in the correct place the quickest.  Handy Tip! – You might want to research
where the Human Organs are in the body.

The winners in each fair will receive a science-based prize.

Water Warning!
We received a letter about work starting on the water pipes in the road on
Monday informing us of a likely 4th February start date.  They then started 
today!  Obviously, this is going to cause some disruption at the front of 
school for people walking to school and those that arrive by car.  We 
would ask for your patience over the next week or so as, unfortunately, 
this is beyond our control. 
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Though we have been reassured there will only be intermittent loss of 
water please be aware that the school will have to close if we do lose 
water for any extended period due to health and safety rules around 
toileting.

Dates for 2019
4th February- Science Week
14th February - Viking Theme School Dinner Day
18th - 24th February Half Term 
5th March - Pancake Day Theme School Dinner
7th March - Year 3 Trip to Chesterfield Library
13th March - Year 1 trip to Hardwick
15th March - Red Nose Day 
10th April - F1 trip to Twycross Zoo
15th April – 28th April Easter Holidays 
6th May Bank Holiday – School Closed
27th May – 2nd June Half Term 
14th & 15th June - Lea Green Trip/ Residential (Year 1 to go for the day on 
14th, Year 2 to stay overnight) 
25th and 26th June – Tibshelf Transition Days
28th June - INSET DAY
1st July - INSET DAY
10th, 11th and 12th July – Y6 at Dukes Barn
10th July - Year 1 trip to Hardwick
19th July – Children Break up for Summer 
22nd July - INSET DAY
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